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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 8:01 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Carrie Odrobina

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Greetings,

This note is in regards to our seasonal Cottage Located at
.. We have been customers for the last 24 years and have upgraded, maintained our service, and our paid our

nHydrOH

bills ontime. Due to the pandemic we have not been able to visit our place for over 1 year, all while paying for

utility service we are not utilizing.

This is a place that is very special for our family and we are part of a great community. I do hope we can have our
case reviewed to have special consideration to maintain the seasonal rate. We are looking forward to being able to
return to Canada and enjoy you beautiful country and our Lake Huron sunsets.

Thank you,
Kurt and Carrie Odrobina





